THAMES VALLEY
AIR AMBULANCE

28" November 2024

Dear Neil and all at Caversham & District Resident’s Association,

Thank you for your kind donation of £500.00 raised following the recent talk from Rich about Thames
Valley Air Ambulance. This is an amazing amount of money, thank you so much from all the team at
Thames Valley Air Ambulance.

Your support allows us to respond promptly to patients during their most critical moments, bridging
the gap between urgent medical care and those who need it the most. But the impact of your donation
extends beyond just immediate care at the scene. Your generosity empowers us to uphold a
commitment, delivering ongoing care and support to both patients and their families.

2023 was our busiest year on record, with 3,293 callouts. We would like to say a huge thank you for
being with us every step of the way and for joining us in doing everything in our power to protect, save

and revive lives.

Kind regards
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Nicola Bishop
Community Fundraising Manager
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